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Toilet Roll Challenge Dear parents and carers, 
 

I hope you have been in a position to get outside and 
enjoy the wonderful weather we have been having 
lately. Certainly looking at some of the photographs 
we have received, it looks like many of you have 
found a way of having a lot of fun in the sun. 
 

I am well aware that we are having many different 
experiences during lockdown and for some it has 
been a very challenging time. Should you need to talk 
to us about anything at all, please remember we will 
do our best to give our support. You can contact us on 
the school number and request to talk to a particular 
staff member. You can also email the school office, 
requesting a communication with a staff member. If 
your concern is about your child’s home learning, then 
email the appropriate year group and a teacher will 
respond. Should children wish to email their teacher, 
they can also do so through the year group email. 
 

My letter to you on Monday outlined the school’s 
intention for reopening and today the parents of 
children in Reception received a further 
communication setting out our plans in detail. As yet, 
we do not have a reopening date but we are hoping to 
open our Reception classes as soon as possible. 
 

Meanwhile, all other year groups will be receiving their 
home learning in the usual way and we look forward to 
receiving more of your photographs and work to share 
with our school community. 
 

Best wishes and continue to stay safe, 
 

Selina Frazer,  
Headteacher  
 

Thank you to all pupils and staff who took part in our 

recent toilet roll challenge – you can view the video 

here:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I-3Jaa-oPZ4

 

Please Vote 

 

Our school needs you!  Help us win £5,000 of National 
Book Tokens for the school library - and get £100 for 
yourself! Just enter the competition online, it only 
takes a minute. 
 
Visit: https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools 
 
The more nominations we get, the higher our chance 
of winning.  Get nominating and feel free to share via 
email and/or social media with family, friends, 
neighbours... all from a safe distance, of course! 
 

Communication YouTube Message 
We continue to use our Parenthub and/or Twitter feed 
https://twitter.com/Huntershallps to communicate messages 
during the time that the school is closed to most pupils in 
order to provide childcare to critical workers’ children. Home 
Learning activities, which are updated regularly, can be 
located here: http://www.huntershallprimary.org.uk/home-
learning/489.html 
 
Remember that each year group has an email address:  
Reception@hunters-hall.bardaglea.org.uk  
Yone@hunters-hall.bardaglea.org.uk 
Ytwo@hunters-hall.bardaglea.org.uk 
Ythree@hunters-hall.bardaglea.org.uk 
Yfour@hunters-hall.bardaglea.org.uk 
Yfive@hunters-hall.bardaglea.org.uk 
Ysix@hunters-hall.bardaglea.org.uk 
You can send questions or work to the relevant year group. 
(Responses will be given during working hours Monday to 
Friday)  

If you have not had a chance to watch the special 
message which some of our staff have put together for 
you then visit:  
https://youtu.be/RP6TnwV0UQ8  
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Joyful June 
 

 

History in the Making PSHEE @ Home 

 

 
FREE content to support parents and carers at this time 
is being provided by 1Decision, a resource which we use 
to support the teaching of PSHEE.  
The aim is to provide you with easy to deliver, effective 
resources to support mental health and well-being, 
looking at topics such as feelings and emotions, staying 
safe, being responsible and more. 
If you would like to receive regular emails containing high 
quality resources to support your children further, sign up 
today. 

https://www.1decision.co.uk/1decision-home-
learning 
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Mindful Whale Colouring Keeping Busy 

 

Amana 3G 

 

Zaima 3G & Zarif 1R  

Celebrating Eid Colourful Chalk Drawings 

 
 
Arfa 5S and her little sister Safa celebrated Eid by 
decorating their garden. They had fun blowing bubbles 
and eating yummy food. 

Peter 6A & Halle 4R 

 

 

Half Term Fun Quackerteeny 

       Izzy, Archie, Livy & Charlie  

 



7 Day Kindness Challenge Making Wax Melts 

 
Lois 2T 

 

Halle 4R 

Nursery Zoom Meeting 

Nursery staff held their 2nd Zoom meeting and asked all the children to hold up pictures and things they had 
been making at home. The children showed paintings, writing, and one little boy was still painting his junk model 
of a truck online. 
 


